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The Local Choice (TLC) 2023 Regional Meetings Survey 

On behalf of the Commonwealth of Virginia Department of 
Human Resource Management, thank you for attending the 
2023 TLC Regional Meetings.  

Your feedback is important to us as we continue to refine 
our training program. 

Please complete the survey via the link below.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TLCRegMtg  

Again, thank you for your participation.  

  

Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to The Local Choice 
mailbox at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov. 
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